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Greetings
I am asking that you do not change the abortion law as is presently being
 proposed.

Surely you can see that to kill a baby just before the child is born is an act
 of stunning barbarism.
Please consider that the unborn has a right to life.
I am keep our church informed about the issues and hear constantly dismay
 about the trend on both sides of politics to disregard the value of the not
 born yet human beings.


​Please be there for ALL Queenslanders, born or unborn.

​
Kind regards
Pastor Dave Powell

   Web: www.cwmc.wesleyan.org.au 

Zone Supervisor - Lower Northern West Zone

“What one generation tolerates, the next generation will embrace.” ― John
 Wesley

Remember: you are not fighting for victory, but from victory, for Jesus Christ has already
 defeated Satan! - Wiersbe
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